2021 is the 20" anniversary of the September 11" attacks, a time to honor heroes who rushed in to

help and those they tried to save. In solemn remembrance of their lives, an original commemorative
pop-up public art installation will feature prominently at the Prickly Pear Jamboree daylong event on
September 11, 2021.

In addition, you can honor a local service member or first responder who gave their life in service to
our country by sending us their name which will be included on a memorial banner.

Thank you for helping our community Remember and Reflect together. Send us the name
and a special memory you would like to share about the person being honored.

(Please Print)
First Name: Last Name:

Address or email of the person’s family:

Tell us about the person being honored:

Your Name: Your Email:

Email the information above to: vailpreservationsociety@gmail.com
Or send via mail to Vail Preservation Society, P.O. Box 982, Vail, AZ 85641

Questions? Call 602-291-2615
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